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26 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 personalised revision programme 
 
This week we have launched our personalised revision programme for Year 11. Students have been 
talked through the process during tutor time and have had their personalised programme added as an 
assignment on Frog. The revision programme sessions start on Monday 4th March. 
 
This programme of revision has been prepared for them by their subject teachers. It is a programme 
that, if followed, will ensure that you revise all the content of their courses and practise the techniques 
needed to be successful. It is designed with the sole purpose of supporting them and facilitating their 
revision. 
 
The programme has been designed to balance the amount of time that students should be spending 
on each subject based on the amount of curriculum content in each area, giving more time to subjects 
with more lessons/exams. 
 
Students have been told that this programme will be most successful if they make this programme 
their own, the programme is deliberately in MS Word giving students the ability to edit their plan and 
move sessions around to accommodate other commitments and events. As this happens outside of 
school hours and you have the best understanding of these commitments, please can you support 
them with this part of the process. 
 
All of the sessions have been designed to be between 35-40 minutes with a variety of revision styles 
and techniques. The content for these sessions is accessed on Frog, type ‘GCSE Revision Site’ into the 
search bar or use the link below: 
 

https://frog.backwellschool.net/revise/revision-programme 
 
As we approach the exam period, there is an increasing amount of ‘free choice’ built into programme, 
by this time students should have developed routines and habits and can edit their plan to add the 
revision that they think is the most appropriate for them. 
 
Students’ confidence comes with experience and practice, please check in regularly with them about 
their revision and help them celebrate and reward them for their hard work and success. 
 
To help you support your child with their revision, I will be forwarding you a separate email with their 
personalised plan attached, they will have their own copy from Frog already. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr J Pretty 
Assistant Headteacher 
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